
               
  

     

          

 
 
 

April 2018 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Teacher of D&T:  Product Design      
 
Thank you for your interest in this post.  We require a full time permanent teacher of Product 
Design to join our high achieving department. 
 
Product Design is a real success story at Balcarras.  There are 3 groups in Year 10, 4 in Year 11 
and over 20 students studying the subject at A-level.   
 
We are looking for a colleague to work across all key stages.  Product Design is a dynamic and 
well respected subject in the school and we seek a teacher who will actively encourage students to 
pursue their interest in design. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach.  We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn and 
supportive parents.  We work in attractive buildings, superbly-equipped, on a beautiful site.  We 
are both a teaching school a maths hub, so professional development is one of our major 
strengths.  The post is open to experienced and newly-qualified teachers and you will be assured 
of an excellent induction programme if appointed. 
 
I hope that having read all the details and perused our website you will be keen to apply.  Please 
submit your application by Monday April 30th 2018, at 9am.  We will then interview on Thursday 
May 3rd 2018. 
 
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


